Dear Joanna,
I have just had an email exchange with Paul.
We have agreed that point 1 in my letter will be dealt with by increasing the margin covered by the Protective Provision from 5 metres to 16 metres, (rather than the 50 metres that I requested).
Paul has confirmed that the other items set out in my letter are uncontentious for Network Rail.
I hope that this assists. Please will you convey this to the Inspector?
All good wishes and best regards
John
On Tuesday, 22 February 2022, 10:28:07 GMT, John Latham wrote:
Dear Joanna,
My apologies I have just picked up a couple of annoying minor typos in the letter I sent you just now.
I have corrected these in the version attached below.
Please will you substitute this for the earlier one ?
Many thanks indeed
All best
John
On Tuesday, 22 February 2022, 09:57:36 GMT, John Latham > wrote:

Re: CSIE Public Inquiry - 22nd February Programme - Protective Provisions 22 February 2022 11:48:27

From:

Subject: Date:

Dear Joanna,

To:

Joanna Vincent

In the light of the programme for today have attached a letter to the Inspector which I hope will provide a comprehensive submission from Hobson's Conduit Trust on Protective Provisions.

Many thanks indeed

All good wishes

John